



office@medenschool.co.uk



Head Teacher
Jim Smith BSc (Hons), PGCE, MA, NPQH



Monday, October 21, 2024

Dear Parent/Carer.

I am writing to inform you of some changes to the Year 11 pastoral structure.

I am delighted to share the wonderful news that Miss Singleton is pregnant and due to begin her maternity leave in January 2025. Mr Hyatt will take over from Miss Singleton from this time. Mr Hyatt has had the pleasure of being the Deputy Achievement Leader since September and has spent time getting to know the year group. He was also the Deputy Achievement Leader for the Y11 cohort last year and therefore has good experience and knowledge of how to support a year group through this exciting but difficult year in their education.

Miss Singleton will be providing Mr Hyatt with all the information that he needs to continue her excellent work with the year group.

Please be reassured that the Yr11's will continue to be supported by a wider Yr11 Achievement Team, and whilst we will all feel Miss Singleton's absence, we know that students will continue to thrive and be supported here at Meden.

Here is a reminder of who you can contact in relation to your child;

Mr Hyatt Achievement Leader as of January 2025 – shyatt@medenschool.co.uk

11A tutor Mr Clark – tclark@medenschool.co.uk

11B tutor Miss Szabo – <u>bszabo@medenschool.co.uk</u>
 11C tutor Miss Wilson – <u>awilson@medenschool.co.uk</u>

11D tutor Mr Stower – <u>sstower@medenschool.co.uk</u>

11E tutor Mr Gibbison – <u>cgibbison@medenschool.co.uk</u>

11F tutor Mr Bailey – <u>cbailey@medenschool.co.uk</u>

11G tutor Mrs Archdale – rarchdale@medenschool.co.uk

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Miss Singleton for her support, guidance and pastoral care during her time as Achievement Leader and wish her the best of luck in the next chapter of her life.

Kind regards

Mrs C Wild

Associate School Leader

Mood









